
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Our op 

Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 16th July 

Year 2 Leaver’s service 11am St Nicholas 

Church followed by leaver’s BBQ lunch 

Friday 19th July 

End of term 

Wednesday 4th September 

School re-opens 

Tuesday 10th September 

Year 1 meeting 9am 

Thursday 12th September 

Year 2 meeting 9am 

Friday 20th September 

Reception meeting 2pm 

Friday 4th October 

Harvest Service at St Nicholas Church 

at 9.15am 

Autumn Wreath making  

Tuesday 12th November 

Parents evening 

Thursday 14th November 

Parents evening 
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

Pearl Class- 93.81% 

Ruby Class- 93.81%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond Class- 83.46%  

Sapphire Class- 92.69% 

Emerald Class- 96.92% 

Topaz Class- 78.89% 

Attendance: well done to Emerald class that got 

above 94% this week. This is the national 

average for attendance and is expected 

attendance for our school to achieve every week. 

 

The Headteacher’s award this week has been 

awarded to: 

Reception: Lola and Ava 

                   Year 1: Clara and Layla-Mai 

Year 2: Elliot.F and Arlo.B 

 Staff: Mrs Fenn and Mrs Monteiro 

Well done! 

A huge well done to our loyal volunteer- Nanna Pam. 

She won the DNEAT trust award for Kindness. We are 

thankful for all that she has done for our school. 

Please remember to vote for us using 

the blue tokens at Tesco. We’d love to be able to 

use this money to purchase benches and other 

bits to make our school spaces more 

communication enhancing and communication 

friendly.  

We would like to say a heartfelt 

goodbye to Mrs J Playford. She will be 

leaving next week to start a new 

permanent post at the Toftwood 

federation. We thank her for all that 

she has done for our school. 

Thank you to all of the families that 

supported our summer fair. We raised 

a whopping £1940.75. This will be 

spent on classroom resources for our 

children. We are extremely grateful for 

all that everyone did to allow this 

event to be a success. 

Please remember that from Wednesday 

next week children shall be in their new 

classes. 


